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With Much Appreciation to Carrie Chandler
  
Leaving Position as Serenity Ridge Registrar and Program Coordinator

  

With some sadness for us and happiness for her, we want to let you know that Carrie Chandler
will be leaving Serenity Ridge at the end of October. She is newly engaged and will be moving
to Northern California to join her partner there. Carrie began as an intern for Serenity Ridge
retreat registration and program support in summer 2012 and later became registrar and
program coordinator.

  

Carrie has brought much joyful effort to her position, and has made everyone feel welcome at
Serenity Ridge. As she is bilingual in Spanish, Carrie was especially helpful to our
Spanish-speaking sangha. We will greatly miss her joyful presence. With much appreciation for
her attention to detail and the warmth and care she has offered to all, we send with her bountiful
good wishes as she moves into the next phase of her life.  

  

Carrie’s departure has created a new internship position. Please view the description in the
article below .
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